BOE APPROVED 4/7/2022

SHERMAN BOARD OF EDUCATION

SHERMAN, CONNECTICUT 06784
ADVISORY COMMITTEE EXECUTIVE SESSION - MARCH 28, 2022
LIBRARY MEDIA CENTER
5:00 PM

An Executive Session of the Advisory Committee to the Ad Hoc Special Committee of the Sherman
Board of Education was called to order by Mr. Berlandi at 5:00 PM on March 28, 2022 in the Library
Media Center at The Sherman School.

1. PRESENT
Board Members on the Ad Hoc Special Committee: Brian Berlandi
Kate Frey
Kristen Grasseler

Administrators on the Advisory Committee: Jeff Melendez
Donna Coonan

Town Official on the Advisory Committee: Don Lowe

Other Advisory Committee Members: Daniele Shook
Steven Trinchillo
Bob Gamper
Pam Bonner (via telephone)
Debbbie Seiden
Amanda O'Neill
Jamie Lischke

2. DISCUSSION
The Advisory Committee discussed matters relating to interim-superintendent candidates.

3. ADJOURNMENT

Mr. Berlandi adjourned the meeting at 6:50 PM without objection.

Respectfully submitted,

Brian Berlandi
Chair, Ad Hoc Special Committee to the
Sherman Board of Education
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